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August 16, 2023 
 

TO:  All Bidders 
 
FROM:          Shelby Lesane, Procurement Advisor II 
 
SUBJECT:   Notification of Rejection for PWC2223056 Pole Mount, Single Phase and Three 

(3) Phase Pad Mount Distribution Transformers Contract Calendar Year 2025 
 
 
 
This memo is to advise that PWC is rejecting all bids received on July 27, 2023, for the subject 
project. The bid will be re-advertised at a later date.   
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